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NEW ACADEMIC SESSION -2021-22 

 

“Before anything else, preparation is the key to success.” ― Alexander 

Graham Bell 

 

Dear Parent,  

 

Yet another academic session full of unprecedented challenges has come to an 

end – and if we take a moment to reflect, the realization dawns upon us that day 

by day, inspiring experiences brought about a resolute transformation in all of us.  

 

The humanitarian crisis inspired us to reboot and redesign the learning 

environments in tandem with changing time and gave us wings to map out realms 

unexplored. The students gained concrete experiences through diverse 

pedagogical practices which helped them stride ahead with fruition. We are 

determined to sustain working with a sanguine outlook and renewed verve at the 

outset of the New Academic Session 2021-22.  We would have been happy to 

have students back in school ushering in the new academic session.  

  

I take pride in acknowledging the colossal efforts put in by the entire school 

community in advancing the journey of education. All the stakeholders 

exemplified commitment and resolute determination with which they could steer 

across all the challenges amidst COVID epoch. We were successfully able to sail 

through it with technical support and your cooperation. The constant support 

received from you persistently kept us on the path of progress in the last academic 

session. We appreciate and look forward to your unremitting support in all our 

future endeavors. 

 

During the year 2020, we embraced the challenges and provided the students the 

best possible opportunities for holistic experience. The students were engaged in  

 

 



 

 

a rich mosaic of interclass, intraclass and interschool activities that were aimed at 

development of their intellectual, emotional, social, physical, artistic, creative and  

spiritual potentials. Furthermore, they excelled in diverse co-scholastic domains 

which lie at the heart of our core curriculum.  

 

To calibrate towards the changing scenario, teachers were equipped with 

pertinent skills through workshops and training sessions. They wove numerous 

innovative teaching pedagogies into the learning process. All the teachers 

orchestrated learning environments that finally capitalized on learners’ immense 

capacity to learn. The main objective was to prepare Fit for Future Ready (virtual) 

classrooms and also to prepare the young learners for uncertain future.  

 

I also wish to bring to fore the fact that this is a time for our learners to indulge 

in physical activities fostering holistic growth. These will keep students 

engrossed and motivated towards physical fitness. Parental support is required to 

create a thirty minute time slot conducive for the physical activities. Students 

should practice yoga at home which would surely rejuvenate their entire persona 

and strengthen their might. Informative videos related to Yoga and Physical 

activities will be provided by the school. 

 

We strongly believe that education settings should continue to be all-

encompassing and supportive environments to all involved. Accordingly, 

enriching online sessions for classes I-VIII will be resumed w.e.f 5 April 2021. 

Guiding principles related to offline classes for I-VIII are awaited from the 

Government.   

 

Offline classes with hybrid teaching learning model (combining cutting-edge 

online learning with an in-person experience) will be resumed for the senior  

students of classes IX, X and XII w.e.f 5 April 2021. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We look forward to another rewarding year full of positive and engaging learning 

experiences for the students. Let us together nurture the lasting passion for 

learning and uphold the legacy of excellence!  

 

Wishing you all a very Happy New Academic Year! 

 

With Regards 

 

 

Laksh Vir Sehgal 

Principal 
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